
 

 

 
No: 014/25    
 
 
27th January 2025 
 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Important: Anti-Racism Rally Saturday 1st February, Central London 
 
Branches should note that Stand Up to Racism has called an anti-racist/anti far right (TUC 
supported) Rally for Saturday 1st February 2025 in Central London. This is a counter demonstration 
to one being organised by supporters of Tommy Robinson. 
 
We thank those who attended the last rally and call on Branches to demonstrate again a show of 
strength against racism and the politics of division. We know there is so much more that unites us 
than divides us.  
 
Stand Up to Racism are organising coaches from all over the UK – 34 different coach points – and 
we would encourage anyone interested in attending to check the SUTR website.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Dave Ward                                                     Kate Hudson 
General Secretary                                       Head of Equality, Education & Development 

https://www.standuptoracism.org.uk/wp-content2015/uploads/2025/01/Stop-Tommy-Robinson-Supporters-flyer-1-feb-A5-updated.pdf

